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To  
The honourable  
Mr Ioannis Varoufakis, Minister of Finance  
Mr Ioannis Stournaras, President of the Bank of Greece  
 
Cc: P. Kouroublis, Minister of Health  
        D. Kontos, President of EOPYY 
 

 
 

Chalandri, June 30, 2015 
 

 
 
Subject: “Exception of pharmaceutical products from capital control” 
 
 
 
 
Dear Honourable Minister,  

Dear Honourable President, 

 
During the part hours, the country experiences difficult times and it is the duty of all 

of us to protect Public Health and Greek patients. To that end, it is imperative to 

exempt all procedures for the management of the offer of the pharmaceutical 

products along the string of capital control, especially in the case it is necessary to 

import ready-to-use pharmaceutical products and raw materials especially from 

abroad, which may constitute an obstacle for the patients’ access to their treatment. 

 
 
The unobstructed continuance of the management procedures for the offer of 

pharmaceutical products is a direct and urgent priority. 

 
 
 

Yours faithfully  

 

Paschalis Apostolidis  

President of SFEE 
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